
LWSRA Board Report 

 

Highlights from the April 16, 2019 Board Meeting include: 

 Summary of the massively successful wheelchair basketball national tournament 

and the preparation of the 2020 bid. 

 Amenity details on the Sensory Room/Office project, which is scheduled for a soft 

opening on May 15. 

 The summer brochure is close to completion, and registration begins April 29. 

 John Hillegass was hired as the new Facility Foreman. 

 Special Olympics tennis and soccer teams are enjoying the start of their seasons. 

 LWSRA’s first ever teen-only dance was a hit with 30 teens in attendance. 

The Titans adult day program will utilize the FSPD Nature Center this summer.  We are 

so excited to host this popular program and share the unique opportunities available at 

Island Prairie Park.  

LWSRA and FSPD staff are preparing for the Community Park Party on June 3. 

The 12th Annual LWSR Foundation Golf Outing is scheduled for August 9 at Sanctuary 

Golf Course.  Please let us know if you are interested in participating in this fun event. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


